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Year 3 News
Assistant Headteacher Update

Welcome back to the new school year. It is lovely to see you all after the summer holidays  and what a fantastic start 
we have had! It has certainly been very busy, but the children have quickly settled back into school and its routines 
and are engrossed in their learning. 

In Year 3, the children have been reading the first of the ‘Flat Stanley’ stories by Jeff Brown. The story is actually 
based on a conversation the author had with his son, about what might happen to him if he was flattened in his sleep 
by his bulletin board. The children have enjoyed reading all about how  (once he was flattened) Stanley navigates life 
as a ‘flat’ person and all the mischief he gets up to along the way. The children were all shocked and surprised that 
Stanley didn’t wake up when the bulletin board fell on him during the night! This story will link to our writing unit, 
where the children will be writing a diary with the focus on first person, paragraphs and chronological order. The 
children will take on the role of Flat Stanley where they will imagine what it would be like going to bed and then 
waking up the next morning to discover they have been flattened. The children  will be writing a diary describing and 
recounting their day. 

In maths, the children have been looking at place value and using concrete resources, such as base ten blocks to 
distinguish between tens and ones. They have been identifying the numbers represented by the base ten and 
drawing base ten themselves to show their understanding. Following this, they will be looking at hundreds, tens and 
ones and how to represent numbers up to 1,000 using base ten blocks. 

Over the coming weeks, the children will be learning about their new Autumn Topic, ‘Stone Age - Bronze Age.’  We 
have started our learning by first finding out that the  Stone Age was 2.6 million years ago. As it was so long ago we 
have then been learning and discussing how we find out about things in the past. As part of our ‘hook’ experience, 
the children pieced together a timeline to show just how long ago the Stone Age was compared to present day. We 
also visited our new topic timeline corridor and the children were amazed to see just how much history has happened 
since the Stone Age began!

All the children in the school have a login for TTRockstars and Spelling Shed. We ask that the children use these at 
home to practise their times tables and spellings. These, in conjunction with reading regularly with your child will 
support their learning in school, please add any reading that has been done at home to your child’s reading diary as 
this will help them gain reading rewards. In addition, all children have a Google Classroom account where the 
teachers are setting weekly homework. If you need reminding of any login details, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher.
Miss Barnes
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What do our Year 3 children have to say?

I have enjoyed reading about Mr Lowe’s 
first day of school when we have been 

looking at our writing WAGOLL. I’m excited 
to write about our first day of Year 3!

Honey, Athens

“I have really enjoyed maths, especially 
partitioning numbers that are in the 

hundreds.”
Lillie, Prague 

I have enjoyed reading Flat Stanley, I 
wish I was flat like him! 

Adam, Copenhagen

Key Dates

Census day/Special Lunch - 6th Oct
Individual/Sibling Photographs - 20th 

October 2022

Half term - 24th October - 28th October 

2022

Parents Evening - 7th & 10 November

Flag Fen trip - 7th December 2022

As a school we would also like to remind you of the 

following: 

● Earrings must be studs, religious bands are allowed 

but no necklaces, bracelets please. 

● Watches are allowed, including analogue, digital and 

fitness trackers (step counters); however, 

smart-watches are not permitted as some have apps 

and/or can maintain connectivity to phones which 

can become a distraction and are deemed as a 

safeguarding risk. 








